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From: Alissa North <alissa.north@daniels.utoronto.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, April 3,2018 11:19 PM

To: LAN2014Y_INSTRUCTORS

Subject: UofT MLA Temagami Exhibition and Review

Dear Temagami Friends,

It has been such a pleasure meeting all of you over these past few weeks. Our students have learned so much from you, in support of their Temagami
mapping research project.

If anyone is up for a trip to Toronto, we would like to extend an invitation for you to join us at the exhibition and review of this work. We will have all

of the maps pinned to the gallery walls, and over fifty small models as conceptual idea proposals toward supporting the continued health of
Temagami’s Old Growth Forests.

Key details:

Narwhal Contemporary Gallery

2104 Dundas Street West, Toronto

Tuesday, April 10 from 2-6 pm for the Review (we have critics that will be commenting on the student work, but please also feel free to participate
in this discussion!),

and 6-7 pm for the Opening Reception

Further details regardmg the exhibition can be found here:

We hope you may have reason to be in Toronto, so that you can join us! Interested friends, family, and colleagues are also welcome.

Sincerely,

ﬁlissa D 20 _A8 ﬁ

Alissa North, Associate Professor el
University of Toronto, Daniels Faculty of Architecture, Landscape, and Design APR 0 3 2«3 jﬁ
1 Spadina Crescent, Torouto Ontario Canada M5S 2)5

daniels.utoronto ca | northdesignoffice.ca
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